Dear Parents/Guardians,
We have had busy days leading up to spring break.  I hope that your child(ren) has shared their learning experiences with you.  With the weather improving, we hope you will be able to spend time outdoors during the upcoming break.  Enjoy the time with your family to relax and recharge!
Ready Set Learn – Session 1 “Read and Ride”
New 2023/24 Kindergarten students and their parents/guardians are invited to participate in “Read and Ride” on Monday, April 3rd at 1:30 PM.  Please see the poster below for a link/QR Code to register. 
INSERT POSTERS 
Lost & Found 
The current lost and found has been posted on our Millstream Elementary website. Please check out the photos here: https://millstream.web.sd62.bc.ca/about/lost-found/
After School Play
We would like to remind parents/guardians that we do not provide supervision of the school grounds or play structures after school hours.  While we encourage time spent outdoors, we have also noticed that students, who are unsupervised after school hours, are experiencing difficulties navigating situations that come up when they do not have a parent/guardian present.  Your support is appreciated.  
A message from PAC:
Greetings Millstream Community,
Thank you to all the parents who attended the PAC meeting last night, it was a large turnout of Grade 5 parents. We learned about the Grade 5 Celebration that will occur later this year. Kudos to Jennifer Hunt for speaking last night and giving us all an update.
If you are interested in volunteering and assisting with the Grade 5 celebration, please email Jennifer at: jhunt@sd62.bc.ca and please include your child’s name in the email.
Save the Date the next PAC meeting is April 11th, 7:30pm 
Spirit Wear  
We continue to press forward in finding the right vendor to create our spirit wear this year. More news on options and colours coming soon.
Fundraising:
Bottle Drive June 3rd
Spring BBQ
We are planning our Spring BBQ to occur later in the year and if you are interested in volunteering, please let us know now, as we are creating the team very quickly. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the PAC through email or our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081)

Take care,

Ash Senini
Millstream PAC President
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